

Tuesday Update

April 25 th, 2023

Dear Holy Name School Families,

I hope that all of you had a wonderful April vacation! Based on the stories I've heard from our students over the last couple of days, it seems like they had some great experiences, and are ready for this final stretch of the school year.

- Oktoberfest Kickoff Planning Meeting: While October is still a long way off, we want to start organizing our
 planning for our second Oktoberfest Harvest Festival & Dinner. Our first meeting is this Thursday, April 27, at 6 p.m.
 at the school. There are a lot of different areas where help & collaboration will be needed, so we hope you can join
 us!
- Our Walk-a-thon is almost here! We're hoping for 100% participation. (and good weather too!) Attached, you will find a permission slip, which the diocesan insurance office has informed us needs to be filled out for all participants. (students and parents) Thank you for getting these back to us in a timely manner.
- Thank you to all who donated to and assisted in the **Easter Egg hunt** on April 16th. It was a beautiful day, and a great time was had by all!
- Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week: A couple of weeks ago an email was sent to each grade on behalf of the
 School Life Committee about the upcoming Teacher Appreciation Week. They are working on making it a special
 week and would greatly appreciate your help and participation in showing our teachers and support staff that they
 are valued and appreciated. <u>Examples</u> of what we are doing for the teachers and staff are attached, but please
 note that there are different attachments specific to each grade, which is why we ask that you refer to the email you
 received on April 11th. Any questions can be emailed to <u>SandraCDonnelly@gmail.com</u>
- Holy Name Church Centennial- Call for Photographs We need your help in creating centerpieces for the
 centennial gala! Do you have old photographs of Holy Name Church or School? Please consider sharing them with
 the parish community life committee. In order to ensure safe keeping of your photos, we ask that you please scan
 and send an electronic copy of all photos to community@holynamefr.com. If you are unable to send photos
 electronically or have any questions, please contact Dorothy Mahoney-Pacheco at 401-556-9729
 or faithformation@holynamefr.com. The due date for all photo submissions is May 15th.
- **Ties and Tiaras Dance** May 19th will be here before you know it. Tickets are on sale. Please use the link below to purchase. <u>Ties and Tiaras Dance</u>
- Today is the last day to order Yearbooks Order Yearbooks here
- You will recieve a weekly lunch menu from Mrs. Krauzyk on Tuesday mornings. If you have an issue with the link or
 do not receive the email, you can always order lunch through the website. Just remember, No orders will be
 accepted after 12:00 p.m. (noon) on Thursday.

Jesus said, "Amen, amen, I say to you.
I am the gate for the sheep.
Whoever enters through me will be saved.
I came so that they might have life and have it more abundantly." -Jn. 10:7, 9-10